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Greetings,

Thank you for your planning efforts on behalf of the Forest resources and users/visitors.

My first trip into Prince William Sound was in 1982. | hope to visit this beautiful area many more times. My
biggest hope is that the Nellie Juan Wilderness Study area will be continued in hopes that it will eventually gain
full Wilderness status. | believe this is part of alternative D. Please also add the EVOS purchased land in
Dangerous Passage and on Knight Island to this protected land status.

Thank you,

Donald A Ford

6011 N Farm Loop

Palmer, AK 99646



